Wallace, Meghan (PRT)

To: O'Meara, Brendan (PRT)
Subject: RE: SF Port Locomotive Grant

From: Anthony Fournier [mailto:afournier@baagmd.gov]
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 2:02 PM

To: O'Meara, Brendan (PRT)

Subject: RE: SF Port Locomotive Grant

Hi Brendan,

The figures look good, but | added a little clarification. Basically if the costs come in lower we would have to adjust the
funding amounts.

Prop 1B: 75% of the locomotive cost up to $937,500
DERA: 25% of the locomotive cost up to $433,750
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Anthony

Anthony Fournier

Air Quality Program Manager

Bay Area Air Quality Management District
375 Beale Street, Suite 600

San Francisco, CA 94105

Phone: (415) 749-4961

Fax: (415) 749-5020

From: O'Meara, Brendan (PRT) [mailto:brendan.omeara@sfport.com]
Sent: Monday, February 6, 2017 1:54 PM

To: Anthony Fournier <afournier@baagmd.gov>

Subject: SF Port Locomotive Grant

Anthony,

Thanks for taking the time to discuss the locomotive grant proposal the Port will be taking to our Commission next week.
Below is our breakdown of the award with the plan of completing everything in the calendar year of 2018.

Prop 1B: $937,500

DERA: $433,750

Total: $1,371,250.00

Port to cover the difference.



Let me know if these numbers are correct.
Thanks,

Brendan O’Meara

Maritime Marketing Manager
Port of San Francisco

Pier 1, The Embarcadero

San Francisco, CA 94111
Office: 415-274-0458

Cell: 415-309-7933
Brendan.OMeara@sfport.com
www.sfport.com
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